
Welcome to all new students and families - we hope you settle into your new class and make many new 
friends, welcome to: Lenyx Longley-Swann, Dessiderious Fortes, Jonas 'Ake, Sio Fulivai, Janisha Sharma, Duy Tran, Jasamiah 
Rere, Lota Tupou, Amaryllis Ah Him, Peter Tupou, Kingston Leaf, Junior Tasi, J'venn Tupou, Deanne Wilson, Khorus Waitai, Daniel 
Davis, Lauchlan Adorjan and Marianna Li'a. 
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OUT OF ZONE BALLOT  
APPLICANTS FOR TERM 4 2020 AND TERM 1 2021  

An Out of Zone ballot will open on 14 August.  If you have friends or 
family living out of zone and they would like to apply for a place at 
Redoubt North please advise them to visit the office to complete an 
application.  The Out of Zone ballot is for students Year 0-6 only and will 
close on Tuesday 15 September at 10am.  If necessary the ballot will be 
held on 16 September.  All children must be eligible and able to start 
between 12 October 2020 and 16 April 2021.   

The closing date for Out of Zone enrolments  
will be 15 September 2020. 

All documentation must be completed at the time of enrolment. 
ALL CHILDREN MUST BE ELIGIBLE AND  

ABLE TO START in Term 4 2020 or Term 1 2021   

FORENSIC SCIENCE IN ENTERPRISE  

This term the year 7 and 8 students are learning all about forensic science. We have enjoyed 
the first few weeks of school investigating the mystery of the disappearing golden pens. We 
have been lucky enough to have Constable Matt Green assist us in our investigation. He has 
brought in some of his colleagues from the NZ Police Finger Printing team and the Search and 
Rescue team. Our visitors taught us how they use different evidence and forensic science to 
investigate crimes and search for missing people. They also shared with us lots of information 
about how to become a police officer and the many different career options within the New 
Zealand Police Force. We learnt a lot from these experts and have been using some of this 
knowledge to assist us in our own pod investigation. What an exciting start to Term 3. An 
enormous thank you to Constable Green (pictured below) for organizing our visitors, Brandon 
McCarthy from Police Search and Rescue (pictured below) and Neil Allen, Scene of Crime 
Officer, (pictured below right). 

COOK ISLAND LANGUAGE WEEK  


